
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

CITY OF JACKSON, MISSOURI 

 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and the Board of Aldermen of the City of 

Jackson, Missouri, will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, December 18, 2023, at 6:00 

P.M., at the Board of Aldermen Chambers, City Hall, 101 Court Street, Jackson, Missouri.  

The purpose of the hearing will be to consider the proposed 2024 City of Jackson Annual 

Budget, for the year ending December 31, 2024, which also includes proposed sewer utility 

service rate adjustments and other utility service rate adjustments. 

 A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at City Hall 

between 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M.  All interested persons are encouraged to attend this 

hearing, to present their statements and comments regarding this proposed budget. 

 

Publish on Liza Walker 

December 6, 2023 City Clerk/Treasurer 


